

Ms. Sara Ting
President
World Unity, Inc.
2 Eliot Place,
Jamaica Plain, MA, 02130

August 11, 2014

Dear Ms. Ting:

I am pleased to offer my support to your cause of bringing unity and equality through the World Unity Landmark.

The World Unity Landmark, proposed to be constructed at the Children's Wharf Park in Boston's Seaport District, will symbolize a step towards achieving equality, diversity, and inclusion in our community. World Unity's goal of a world without discrimination and prejudices is an admirable one, and I support this vision of a better world.

Thank you for your efforts in this endeavor, and best of luck in your continued mission for a landmark of equality.

Sincerely,

Michelle Wu

Boston City Councilor At-Large